
 
 
 

October Newsletter 2021 
 

Happy Fall!!! We are off to a great start this year! I hope your children are 
enjoying their classes as much as our teachers are!  Please remember if the parking 
lot is full, you can park across the street at @WORK after 5pm, or on Beverly 
Drive.  

 

Tuition: Please remember that tuition is deducted from the credit card on your 
autopay account on the 15th of each month.  If you choose to pay cash or check, 
your payment must be received by the 10th of the month.  Any declined payments 
will be charged a $10 fee.  If your child misses a class due to illness, vacation, 
other activities etc., they may come to any other class to make it up. There are NO 
refunds for missed classes!   

 

Costume Deposits: All deposits ($20 per class) will be deducted from your 
autopay account on October 15. Your child will need one costume per class for 
our recital in June.  You will receive a costume balance in December. If your child 
is in our Dance Company, please include a $40 deposit for her Company class. 

 



Happy Halloween!!!: Dancers are invited to wear their Halloween costume 
to class Friday, Oct. 22- Thursday, October 28! We will be playing some fun 
Halloween themed dance games. Please make sure the costume is one that your 
child can move in!  

 

 

 

Studio West Track Jackets: Custom jackets will be black and pink with 
the studio logo in rhinestones on the back.  All orders are due October 25.  We 
have child and adult sizes. Names may be embroidered on the front. These make 
great Christmas and birthday presents! If your order is a surprise, please make a 
note on your order form!! ***All new Company Dancers must have a track jacket 
for performances during the year! 

 

***** THE STUDIO IS OPEN ON COLUMBUS DAY, 
MONDAY OCTOBER 11!!! 

*****The studio will be CLOSED on Friday, October 29 due 
to local Trick-Or-Treat. 


